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Many thanks for all the books donated towards our Summer Feeding 4 Kids 
program.  We more than met our book goals for Summer Feeding for Kids.   
Financial support still being accepted for the full program at this time.  

 

 

Lisa Maddux has been Project SHARE’s Director of Development since February 2023. She is inspired and encouraged every day 
by the work being done here and the Clients, Volunteers and Donors who make it possible. 

“Joe’s creativity, ability to form genuine and meaningful connections and his enthusi-
asm for his work has left its mark on our Project SHARE team and community. We wish 
him the best-- he will certainly be missed! We extend a tremendous thank you for the 8 
years he SHARED with us.” 

Bon Voyage, Joe! 

PS: There are only a few photos of Joe since he took the photos.  C’est la vie! 
This article written by Joseph Saint Martin. 

Another shout out to our team who 
sorted and categorized the thousands of 
books received.  Thank you all! 
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